Hello Year 1,

Hope you have had a lovely half term with the lovely weather we have had. I have loved to see some of the extra bits you have been doing in this time, it is amazing.

Maths:
For this week’s home learning I have attached the worksheets from white rose for the children to complete this week for maths. The first few days focus on shape as this is something we need to cover a bit more within the year. The rest focus on capacity as this finishes off our unit of weight, mass capacity. The videos that go alongside these sheets are also on the white rose website. The shape ones will be under “already covered this topic” for week commencing June 1st as we have already looked at comparing weight and mass. 
Literacy:
For literacy I have attached some work from the Hamilton Trust, this is split into 5 days and can be accessed from the computer.
Topic:
Looking at the weather and seasonal changes:
I have attached some science linked work that can be used to help the children understand how the weather changes and why.
Starting to design own hand puppet:
Children can do some online research in to what puppets are made from. 
Children decide the theme for their puppet and complete some initial designs by drawing and labelling on a blank piece of paper what they would like their puppet to look like. 
Art:
Children to pick one of their favourite toys, they can model this using play dough to illustrate how the toy looks. They could draw this toy using pencil or paint. They can experiment in the way they want to do this and how each one gives a different effect. 
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I look forward to seeing all your amazing work from this week and hope you are all well, I am missing you all! 
Miss Grounds  
